1994 nissan altima starter location

The starter motor on the Nissan Altima is located on the front of the engine and can be changed
from the top of the engine compartment. Symptoms of a faulty starter motor can be intermittent
functioning of the starter, clicking with no function of the motor when the key is turned and
dragging of the motor when trying to start the car. A new starter motor can be purchased from
most auto parts stores or the Nissan dealer's parts department. You can also get a used starter
from many salvage yards. Disconnect and isolate the negative battery terminal using a wrench
or socket and ratchet to loosen the bolt. The cable needs to be set aside in a spot that will not
allow it to fall back and make contact with the battery. Remove the air cleaner and duct work
from the engine on models with an automatic transmission. This step is not needed if your car
is a manual transmission model. This will allow more clearance to better reach the starter and
connectors. Remove the protective cover over the starter motor harness to allow access to the
harness connector. Remove the electrical connector from the rear of the starter motor by
unplugging it and lay it aside for now. Remove the two mounting bolts from the starter motor
with a socket and ratchet. Slide the motor out of the bell housing and lift it straight out of the
engine compartment. Position the new starter in the bell housing and install the two starter
mounting bolts. Tighten the bolts with a socket and ratchet until the starter is secure. Insert the
electrical connector into the socket at the back of the starter and snap it into place. Install the
protective cover over the harness connector. The cover snaps on and must be used to protect
the wiring harness and connector on the back of the starter motor. Reinstall the air filter and
duct work on the engine if you removed it, and reinstall the negative battery terminal on the
battery. Tighten the bolt using a wrench or socket and ratchet. Tighten it until it is secure but do
not over-tighten it, or you could damage the battery terminal. After many years of working in
auto parts and service positions, Killian decided to move into journalism full-time. He has been
published in "1st Responder News" as well as in other trade magazines and newspapers in the
last few years. Step 1 Disconnect and isolate the negative battery terminal using a wrench or
socket and ratchet to loosen the bolt. Step 2 Remove the air cleaner and duct work from the
engine on models with an automatic transmission. Step 3 Remove the protective cover over the
starter motor harness to allow access to the harness connector. Step 4 Remove the two
mounting bolts from the starter motor with a socket and ratchet. Step 5 Position the new starter
in the bell housing and install the two starter mounting bolts. Step 6 Install the protective cover
over the harness connector. Tips Many auto parts stores will test your starter for no cost if you
have it out of the car and bring it to the store. If you are not sure that the starter is bad, this is a
good way to determine whether to buy a new starter or look further into the starting system for
problems. The starter system in a Nissan consists of the battery, ignition relay switch, starter
motor and starter solenoid. If one of these components fails, you Nissan will not start.
Fortunately, you can isolate and troubleshoot each component to quickly determine which
component is causing your Nissan not to start properly. Connect the black lead of your
multimeter to the negative battery terminal on your Nissan. Connect the red lead of your
multimeter to the positive battery terminal. Set your multimeter to "20V DC," and measure the
output of your battery. If the battery puts out less than 12 volts of power, it may not start your
engine. Charge the battery until it reads at least 12 volts of power on the multimeter, and then
attempt to start the Nissan. Turn on the headlights on your Nissan, and attempt to start the
vehicle. If the headlights do not dim, the ignition relay switch is defective. If the lights do dim,
the relay switch is working correctly and the problem is elsewhere. Locate the starter motor and
solenoid on the driver's side transmission housing. The starter is mounted to the housing, and
the solenoid mounts to the top of the starter motor. Locate the two metal connectors on the
back of the solenoid. Both connectors have a wire connected to them. Place the blade of a
screwdriver over both connectors at the same time. Signal to the second person to turn on the
ignition key for 10 seconds. The engine will not turn over because you shorted out the solenoid.
However, the starter motor should turn on. If it does and it makes a smooth humming sound,
the starter motor is fine and the solenoid is defective. If the starter motor fails to turn on or it
runs intermittently, the starter motor is defective and the solenoid is most likely OK. He has
extensive experience working in supervisory roles within the wireless and Internet technologies
fields. Silket is pursuing a Bachelor of Arts in business management and network technologies
at Lehigh Carbon Community College. Step 1 Connect the black lead of your multimeter to the
negative battery terminal on your Nissan. Step 2 Turn on the headlights on your Nissan, and
attempt to start the vehicle. Step 3 Locate the starter motor and solenoid on the driver's side
transmission housing. Haynes; Multimeter Screwdriver Second person. When you test the
starter motor, you are not testing the solenoid. If the starter motor is bad, it is still possible that
the solenoid is also bad, however, this is very unlikely. Cheap car parts can cause unintended
damage or wear out quickly. At Go-Parts, we only sell the highest quality, rigorously checked
aftermarket parts for your vehicle. All parts meet OEM quality standards, and in most cases

exceed the quality of the original product. Our prices are hands-down some of the lowest you'll
find on the net. If you find a product sold for a lower price by another vendor, we will beat or
match their price. With thousands of makes, models and years to choose from, as well as
common parts including head lights, tail lights, side view and rear view mirrors, cooling fans
and much more. All of our parts come from reliable names you know and trust, plus our
ASE-certified technicians are always on hand to ensure you get the right part for your vehicle
â€” guaranteed. However, they are also more expensive and only available through the dealer.
This is not only inconvenient but the quality of OEM parts can vary quite a bit. Aftermarket parts
are not created by the car manufacturer, but rather by third parties which make parts to do the
same â€” or in some cases even better â€” function than the original. As you might expect,
prices and quality for various aftermarket parts can vary wildly â€” both at your local mechanic
and online. By working with established, trusted names known for their high standards and
commitment to excellence, Go-Parts is able to offer you the significant discount you expect on
aftermarket parts, without sacrificing quality. Buying aftermarket parts may seem as simple as
driving down to your local car parts store and selecting the part you need â€” but before you
head out, you should know that these stores mark-up the prices considerably. After all, they
have staff, rent and other overhead costs to factor into their pricing. Instead, you get all the
benefits of saving money with quality aftermarket parts, without the traditionally high markup of
name brand auto parts stores. Installing your part is easy as well. Of course, the public is
starting to catch on to this game, and is choosing better made aftermarket parts instead, forcing
the dealers to eat their losses and struggle to compete with both local mechanics and online
stores. It means being able to buy direct from the source with a U. Use our free 3-step search
now to find the right part for your vehicle. Just choose the year, make and model, and our
intelligent product search will do the rest. We know how important it is for you to be back on the
road, so we strive to make your buying experience as easy and fast as possible. Start Here.
Please Wait Year Select Year. Make Select Make. Model Select Model. Trusted brands. Fast
Shipping. Secure Shopping. Watch Our Videos. Best Price Guaranteed Our prices are
hands-down some of the lowest you'll find on the net. The Names You Trust, the Expertise You
Can Count On With thousands of makes, models and years to choose from, as well as common
parts including head lights, tail lights, side view and rear view mirrors, cooling fans and much
more. Aftermarket Car Part Prices As you might expect, prices and quality for various
aftermarket parts can vary wildly â€” both at your local mechanic and online. How to Buy and
Install Your Part Buying aftermarket parts may seem as simple as driving down to your local car
parts store and selecting the part you need â€” but before you head out, you should know that
these stores mark-up the prices considerably. Our mission We know how important it is for you
to be back on the road, so we strive to make your buying experience as easy and fast as
possible. Bolt Checkout. The automotive wiring harness in a Nissan Altima is becoming
increasing more complicated and more difficult to identify due to the installation of more
advanced automotive electrical wiring. One of the most difficult jobs is figuring out where wiring
for remote start, remote starter, remote vehicle starter, remote car starter, remote auto starter,
remote automotive starter, remote auto starter or remote start module should be connected to
on your Nissan Altima. The Modified Life staff has taken every Nissan Altima remote start wiring
diagram, Nissan Altima remote start wireing diagram, Nissan Altima remote starter wiring
diagram, Nissan Altima remote starter diagram, Nissan Altima wiring for remote start, Nissan
Altima remote start wire diagram, Nissan Altima remote starter wiring diagram, Nissan Altima
remote start install diagram and cataloged them online for use by our visitors for free. Our
remote start wiring schematics allow you to enjoy remote car starting for an air conditioned
cabin in the summer and remote vehicle starting fo
hhr 2008 chevrolet
93 honda civic fuel pump relay location
2009 chevy malibu service manual
r a warm interior in the winter. Stop spending countless hours trying to figure out which remote
start wires go to which Nissan Altima electrical module or automotive harness. Use of the
Nissan Altima wiring diagram is at your own risk. Always verify all wires, wire colors and
diagrams before applying any information found here to your Nissan Altima. If you would like to
help the Modified Life community by adding any missing Nissan Altima information or adding a
new remote car starter wiring schematic to our resource, please feel free and post it at the
bottom of this page. Your email address will not be published. Skip to content. Adding More
Information If you would like to help the Modified Life community by adding any missing Nissan
Altima information or adding a new remote car starter wiring schematic to our resource, please
feel free and post it at the bottom of this page. Leave a Comment Cancel Reply Your email

address will not be published. Follow Us. Copyright by ModifiedLife.

